
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As we approach the nomination period for our board 

members, I wanted to take a moment to encourage you to consider submitting your name for this 

important role. 

Your dedication and commitment to our mission have not gone unnoticed. Your unique skills 

and perspective would make a significant impact on our organization. We believe that your 

involvement on the board could help steer our efforts towards even greater success. 

Serving on the board is not just a responsibility; it is an opportunity to shape the future of our 

organization and create lasting change. We would be thrilled to have your voice and vision 

represented at this level. 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or would like to discuss this further. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization] 


